
 

 

UISZ Community Summary – Week 1 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

INTRO 

Week one of formal classes got underway very smoothly this week after last week's 

social introductions with students and staff and the signing of learning contracts.  

Let's take a look at ewhat's been going on....  

 

 

MYP 

 

Message from Miss Valentine 

Bienvenue en Français, welcome back to French!  

This is a pleasure to welcome familiar and new faces in French class!  

As we are starting the year, the Year 10th were playing some ice-breakers and 

memory games last week -to see if they have forgotten everything over the summer, 

or not... The good news is: they have not!  

Our resolution for this year is: speak more French in class, and use more dictionaries 

instead of translation tools.  

Au travail! 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

DP 

Message from Ms Yolanda 

In Chinese A classes this week, year 11 and year 12 students applied their 

communication, social and creative-thinking skills to make their own name 

cards. As well as brainstormed names for the Chinese A classroom, based on 

their understandings and learning experience of Chinese Language and 

Literature. The teacher also joined in this activity by writing an article to 

interpret the name, which she created for the classroom. This article was used as 

a material for Year 12 students to inquire Paper 1 of Chinese Language and 

Literature. They were encouraged to write guided textual analysis and reflection 

after reading it. In the study of language and literature of Diploma 

Programme, students are expected to inquire into multiple kinds of texts, which 

are closely linked to our real life. This is a journey fulls of joys and challenges. 

Just enjoy it!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Message from Ms Josephine 

In my DP Physics class this week we started exploring the two laws in the 

electric field. 1) The law of charge , and 2) The law of conservation.  Students 

participated in various experiments to better understand the underlying 

concepts. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARDING 

Message from Ms Nina 

Starting from this semester - each Monday 16:15----17:15, Ms. Jennifer helps the 

boarders with English tuition, The kids are enjoying it and at around18:30-----

19:30 the kids will have a soccer lesson,Mr.Grant handles this time,The kids are 

doing a great job. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUTRO 

We wish the whole UISZ community and all parents a wonderful weekend.  Relax 

and recharge - we will see all students back on campus on Monday morning for more 

amazing activities! 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community 


